
From: Pruett, Maria, EMNRD
To: "Lowry, Joel"
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Subject: Closure Approval: 2RP-3974 - SRO State Com #64 - Remediation Summary and Risk Based Closure Request
Date: Thursday, August 23, 2018 12:54:00 PM

Hello Mr. Lowry,
 
OCD has received your final C-141 and closure report, thank you! This closure has been approved. Please let me
know if you have any questions.
 
 
Best Regards,
 

Maria Pruett
 
Environmental Specialist
N.M. Oil Conservation Division
District 2
811 S. 1st Street
Artesia, NM 88210
Desk: 575 748-1283 X 101
Cell: 575 840-5963
Fax: 575748-9720
 
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and remediate
contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD
approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or
regulations.
 
 
 

From: Lowry, Joel <JLowry@trcsolutions.com> 
Sent: Monday, July 30, 2018 9:20 AM
To: Pruett, Maria, EMNRD <Maria.Pruett@state.nm.us>
Subject: RE: 2RP-3974 - SRO State Com #64 - Remediation Summary and Risk Based Closure Request
 
Ms. Pruett,
 
Please see that attached. I apologize for having not gotten it to you!
 
Respectfully,
 
Joel Lowry
 

From: Pruett, Maria, EMNRD [mailto:Maria.Pruett@state.nm.us] 
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Sent: Friday, July 27, 2018 6:52 PM
To: Lowry, Joel <JLowry@trcsolutions.com>
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>
Subject: FW: 2RP-3974 - SRO State Com #64 - Remediation Summary and Risk Based Closure
Request
 
Good Evening Mr. Lowry,
 
Can you send me a copy of the final C-141 for this event?
 
 
Best Regards,
 

Maria Pruett
 
Environmental Specialist
N.M. Oil Conservation Division
District 2
811 S. 1st Street
Artesia, NM 88210
Desk: 575 748-1283 X 101
Cell: 575 840-5963
Fax: 575748-9720
 
 
 
 
 

From: Lowry, Joel <JLowry@trcsolutions.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 13, 2018 12:35 PM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; MNaranjo@slo.state.nm.us
Cc: Rebecca Haskell (rhaskell@concho.com) <rhaskell@concho.com>; Dakota Neel
(DNeel2@concho.com) <DNeel2@concho.com>; Sheldon Hitchcock <SLHitchcock@concho.com>
Subject: 2RP-3974 - SRO State Com #64 - Remediation Summary and Risk Based Closure Request
 
Please find attached a copy of the Remediation Summary and Risk-Based Closure Report along with a
Final C-141 that has been prepared for the SRO State Com #064H (2RP-3974). The release site is
located in Unit Letter “E”, Section 10, Township 26 South, Range 28 East in Eddy County, New
Mexico, on land administered by the New Mexico State Land Office. If you have any questions or
need any additional information, please feel free to contact Becky Haskell or myself by phone or
email. Thanks.
 
 
Respectfully,
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Joel Lowry
Senior Project Manager
 

2771 Highway 214, Denver City, TX 79323
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